
A Medicare Part B Special  
Enrollment Period for Postal 
Service annuitants and  
family members is coming in 
April 2024.

YOU MAY BE 
ELIGIBLE!
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As part of the new Postal Service Health Benefits (PSHB) 
Program, you may be eligible to participate in a Medicare Part B 
Special Enrollment Period (SEP). The SEP applies to certain 
Postal Service annuitants and family members who are entitled 
to Medicare Part A but are not enrolled in Medicare Part B as of 
January 1, 2024.

During the SEP, you may be eligible to enroll in Medicare Part B 
without paying a late enrollment penalty. The SEP begins April 1, 
2024, and runs through September 30, 2024. No action is needed 
at this time. Individuals eligible for the SEP will receive notification 
in March 2024.

For more information on the PSHB Program, you can:
■    Go online: keepingposted.org
■    Email retirementbenefits@usps.gov or  
      PostalRetireeHealthBenefits@opm.gov
■    Text “PSHBP” to 39369
■    Scan the code:


